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SOUTH PIER INVESTMENTS AND QUASIUS CONSTRUCTION BREAK GROUND ON SOUTH PIER 
RIVERFRONT CONDOS 
Luxury condos will complete Sheboygan South Pier redevelopment and provide riverfront living for 
residents

November 7, 2019, Sheboygan, WI –  Construction of Sheboygan’s newest luxury condominium, South 
Pier River Front Condo’s, is officially under way.  Quasius Construction broke ground on the new building 
in late October, and celebrated the start of construction of the new 21-unit building located on South 
Pier Drive, at Illinois Ave November 7th with an official ceremony.  

The four-story luxury condo building helps to answer the City of Sheboygan’s need for additional 
housing.  The condominium building will feature seven (7) unique two-bedroom, two-bath layouts for 
owners to choose from and a range of interior finishes ranging from contemporary modern to nautical 
design.  Each unit ranges between 1,330 SF and 1,510 SF.  

Quasius Construction will manage the construction of the 45,494 SF development. “It’s always exciting 
when we can officially break ground, especially on projects that will have a positive impact on our 
community and current housing needs,” stated Matt Quasius, president of Quasius Construction. 
Quasius Construction worked with South Pier Family Investments early in the development process to 
complete initial budget estimates of plans and complete preconstruction services.   

Individuals interested in purchasing a condo can visit SP-riverfront.com.  

Quasius Construction, located in Sheboygan’s downtown district, delivers innovative construction 
solutions and services to clients throughout Wisconsin. Established in 1891, Quasius assists clients 
throughout their entire project life cycle, from conceptual design through construction completion, 
helping clients make informed decisions and meeting challenging project demands and budgets.  


